
 
 
 
 
 
 

Announcement for the Good Shepherd with St Peter, Lee 
Sunday 10th August 2025 

 

The Bishop of Southwark and the Patron of the parish are delighted to announce 
the appointment of 

The Reverend Christopher Henriette  

as the next Vicar of The Good Shepherd with St Peter’s, Lee. 

Several strong candidates were interviewed, and Chris came through on merit. The 
panel, including Bishop Alastair and Archdeacon Chigor, are looking forward to 
welcoming Chris to this new and important ministry in Lee.  

Subject to the completion of the statutory requirements, which in Chris’s case will 
include the successful completion and signing off of his curacy, he will be licensed 
as the new incumbent in the Summer of 2026. 

We pray for Chris and his family as they prepare for this new phase of life and 
ministry. 

 
The Rt Rev Christopher Chessun 

Bishop of Southwark 
 

The Rev Manuela Schmucki 
Rector of St Margaret of Antioch, Lee 

Patron of the Good Shepherd & St Peter, Lee 
 
 


